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Friday, 18th January 2008 
  
 
Dear Tim, 
 
RE: Modification Proposal 0182 - Information Provision at LNG 
Importation Facilities 
 
E.ON UK supports implementation of this Proposal.  
 
We believe that this proposal will better facilitate competition between 
Shippers by removing any uncertainty from the published aggregate stock 
levels where not all information is received by NG NTS in a timely manner. 
However, the extent to which this is likely to be a problem clearly cannot yet 
be assessed as there is currently only one operational LNG importation 
facility.  
 
Our only concern with this proposal is that there is a risk that the industry 
may see “unknown” published by NG NTS on many days throughout the 
year; thereby negating the very point of implementing Modification Proposal 
0104. This will, however, be for the industry to review and act accordingly if 
it becomes a problem.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Fairholme (by email) 
Trading Arrangements 
E.ON UK 

E.ON UK plc 
Westwood Way 
Westwood Business Park 
Coventry 
West Midlands 
CV4 8LG 
eon-uk.com 
 
Richard Fairholme 
+44 (0)2476 181421 
 
richard.fairholme@eon-uk.com 

Tim Davis 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters  
51 Homer Road  
Solihull  
West Midlands  
B91 3QJ  
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